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Our December meeting will take
place in the Rock House on the
Dillard House complex, Tuesday,
December 21, t999, beginning at
6PM. The cost w'ill be $15 per
person.
The Dillard House staff will be
serving up their typical holiday
meal and ttrat is your assurance
you will not leave hungry!
Business will be kept to an abso-
lute minimum. Fellowstrip is the
theme for the night!

While the new U. S. Forest Ser-
vice's planning process covers
many areas, ttre two corrcerrrs
tlr.at have emerged as critical to
maintaing aviable trout fishery in
the Chattooga River are those of
wilderness and white water boat-
irrg.
The two day workshops in Clem-
son and Gainesville have given
the public a chance for their in-
put. The boating interests and the
preservationist viewpoints have
been expressed and while in a mi-
nority most of the ti:ne, the fi.sher-
men have made their presence
lqrown.
Enclosed in this newsletter are
two letters that only need to be

signed and mailed to the ad-
dressees. If you agree with the
positions stated in the letters,
please follow up by mailing them.
If ttrey are not exacfly as you
would phrase them, use them as
a guideline and write your own.
But it is very important to get
your views lorown as soon as
possible.
In today's Atlanta Constitution,
(November 3oth), on the editorial
page, there is reference to a pub-
lic hearing in Aflanta regarding
the Forest Service's land man-
agement plan and tl:e need for
public input. While the writer
does not specifically mention
"wilderness', she urges readers

It wil1be agreat big help ifyou will
1et us lcrow if you are coming and
how many will be in your party.
Give me a call at 746-2295 or
Doug Adams at 746-2158 and let
us hrow. As you know if you have
been to the Rock House on the
Dillard Complex,seating is not to-
tally unlimited and the staffneeds
to larow how many to expect.
As usual, if you wish a libation,
you must bri.rg your own.

to speak up against logging and
roadbuilding and underscores the
need for preservation of out natu-
ral resou.rces.
Sounds good but what she is
probably advocating is hands-off,
lock it up and throw away the key
management of ttre resource.
So, make your views known...even
if they differ from those in the en-
closed letters.
For the next fewweeks the Rabun
Chapter will be concentrating on
the Rabun Rendezvous. After the
first of the year we \Milt try to con-
dense all of the cornrnents and di-
rections of these meetings to
bring you up-to-date.

RBMEMBER THE RABUN RENDEA/OUS JAN 22ND
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M EMDER INCENTIVE TROORAM
After finistring up the mainte-
nance work on the structures in
Popcorn Creek, a few of us just
sat around and chewed over a
few ideas on how to get more
member participation.
Frank Tolbert, who drives all the
way from Aflanta to some meet-
ings and participates in just
about every work project, came
up with ttris idea and those of us
who were there think it is a good
one.
Suppose that for every chapter

Shortly after the Rendezvous,
we will have our annual plan-
ning meeting. We decide on
howto spend our money and
just as irnportantly, tqr to
schedule programs for the com-
ing year.
Your input is really needed if
the chapter is to present pro-
g'aans each month that will
hold your attention and add to
your knowledge of trout, trout
fishing and conservation issues

WHY DO YOU FIgH TOR TROUT
Why is it that whenever you mention ttrat you
went fishing or you meet a friend on the bank of
the stream, tJ:e first question is, more often than
not, "How m€my did you catch?"
It is rare to have them say, or you ask of them,
"Did you have a good time7
I have never."rtly kept score and when asked,
believe me, my Eulswer to how many is a guessti-
mate at best. I remember the big one that I didx't
net much easier.
I do remember the water; the play of the reflec-
tions on it's surface; the discovery of a Browns

TROGRAMg FOK THE YEAR 2OOO

meeting you attend; every guest
you bring or sign up as a mem-
ber; for every work project you
anticipate in; comrnittee you
serve on or ofrce you hold in
the chapter, you receive points.
At the end of the year, prefer-
ably at the Rendezvous, the
member who has accumulated
the most points wins a really
nice award in the form of afly
rod, or a reel or the like.
Al1 of the details need to be
ironed out, and, yes, we know

that effect our cold water fish-
eries.
How about casting instruc-
tions?
Rodbuilding?
Fly tying?
Stocking the fly vest?
Have afly shop come in and
show the latest equipment
and gadgets?

We haven't been too success-
fulin getting members out for

ttrat those of you who live way
out ofstate are at areal disad-
vantage.
So, give this some thought and
let's discuss it at an upcoming
meeting and get it started. We
really need greater participation
from a greater num.ber of mem-
bers.

holdirrg place and stufflike that.
Someone other than me said that he couldn't de-
cide if it was the trout or being where trout live
that made him take up ttre long rod and head for
his favorite strearn. I understand ttris but I won-
d9r...,if t_he Chattooga.contained no trout, would
it be as beautiful? \-

2 garnping/fi.shing trip. Why?
Have we not picked the right
date, the right site...any ideas
on howwe can do better?
In general, do we concentrate
too much on conservation is-
sues and not hands on & how
too programs? Is the balance
about right?
It's your chapter guys & gals;
your input is essential to keep
this thing alive and well.



\- Rendezvous Tlans Finalized
Okay, so we couldnt get Jirnmy Carter. But,
we did get an excellent speaker and an ex-
perienced flyfisherman and outdoor per-
son....Don Pfitzer!
Some ofyou may remember Don speaking
to our chapter at one of the monthly meet-
ings about the Litfle ?ennessee River and
the loss of the shoals when a dam was built
on that waterway some years ago.
Well, we thank Don and welcome him back
to Rabun County!
The Dillard House has set aside 2O rooms at
the motel at a special price for those identi-
fying themselves as attending the Ren-
dezvous.
Price for the evening is $20, same as last

As reported in last montfi's issue of Tight
Llnes, our offi,cers and directors for the past
year will continue in their roles for the year
2OOO. Afler a motior: from the floor try Doug
Adarns, all officers and directors were
elected by acclirn ation.

Otficero Re Elect ed f or ihe Year 2OOO

year. What a bargain! A great dinner, the
Foxfire Boys playing around the fireplace,
pigpickin'on ttre lawn, spending lots of
money on behalf of our cold water re-
sources, namely trout. What more couldyou
ask.
Oh, just in case you don't krrow, th.e Ren-
dezvous is on Saturday, Jarruar5r 22nd at
the Dillard House in Dillard, GA. We will get
started somewhere in the vacinit5r of SPM,
when the pig is done.
Remind all that should they need refresh-
ments of a more substantial kind, they must
bring their own. Set ups will be on hand.

Dlrectors:

Work Projects
\-

Oflicers:

r President Terry Seehorn
r Vice President Charlie Breithar.rpt
I Secretar5r Russ Burken
I Treasurer Lewis Reeves

Soil Ru noff in Rabun County
Not too surprising that rural Rabun Count5r
ranks in the top ten Georgia counties when
it comes to grarrting variances from the reg-
ulations that are supposed to protect our
rivers and streams.
Sitting on the cotnrnittee that was formed to
study the problem and report to the Georgia
State Assembly are Locke Glenn of Dillard
and Bobby Yelch of C1a5rton. Yes, the same
BobbyWelch that is a developer and Rabun
County Corntnissioner. Mr. Glenn is also in-
volved in development.
The committee has adjourned for the time

being, not able to come to any agreement on
the stream buffer regulations.
You may also recall that last year, the DNR
removed several streams from the official
"trout stream'1ist...that way the buffer is
reduced to as little as 25'instead of the 1OO'
required on "trout strearns".
Of course, ifyou are building in Rabun
Count5r, you just apply for a variance and it
is likely that you willbe granted one.
Thanks to ttre Cla5ton Trlbune for bringing
the problem to the attention of citizens of
Rabun County.

a
a
I
l
I
t
o
I
t

Campouts

Newsletter
USFS liason
Membership
Hospitality
Programs

Frank Tolhert
Bill Kelly
Gene Roberts
Bud Parker
Tom Landreth
Doug Adarns
Travis Barnes
Walt Landreth
Charlie Breithaupt
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Dec O7
Dec 09

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER
Clayton Input Mtg
Clarkesville Input Mtg

Dec 21 Christmas Dinner Meeting
Dillard Rock House

Jan 18 Chapter Meeting 6:30 PM

Jan 22 Rabun Rendez'vous 5:30 PM

GBoncrA TEcH - 51 UNrvBBSrry oF GEoRGTA - 48

THB ISSUE wAS NEVER IN DOUBT

6:OO - 8:OO PM
6:00 - 8:00 PM

6:OO PM
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